
Longer term support for 
neurological conditions

We want to hear from people who: 
l	 Have lived experience of a neurological condition, but 

not a stroke. It could be as a patient, or as someone close 
to someone who is affected

	 and
l	 Live in Bolton or other areas of Greater Manchester

WHAT WILL I BE ASKED TO DO?

HOW MUCH TIME WILL IT TAKE?

WHY DO YOU WANT TO INVOLVE ME?

GET IN TOUCH

OR FIND US ONLINE

WHO

Share your experiences, ideas of things that could be 
changed, and help to make decisions. We can be flexible 
about how you do this. It might be attending a focus group 
or other meetings or reviewing documents online.

The review is due to start in September 2024 and last for 
about a year. You can be involved for some or all the time.

We want to hear from people with lived experience to make 
sure we focus on reviewing the right things. You can help us 
do that, and it can help you too. Get in touch to find out more!

We are reviewing if people affected by neurological conditions 
in Greater Manchester are getting the right long-term support.

Can you help us 
improve services?

07717 275 727Abi.Bisset@nca.nhs.uk
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